
Do you live, work or travel along Route 7 
in Milton and Georgia? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’d like to hear from you! 
 

VTrans is working on a Corridor Plan for Route 7 between exit 17 in Colchester and exit 18 in 
Georgia and is collecting information about your needs and concerns along the roadway. 

VTrans will then use this information to evaluate next steps and partnerships and identify practical 
short-term projects as well as longer term action items. 

Please help us prioritize needs and concerns! 
Survey available through June 5, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For more information and to answer the survey, visit 
https://vtrans.vermont.gov/corridor/us7-Milton-Georgia  

 

Questions?  Need translation of the survey?   
Need a paper copy?  Contact Katharine Otto  
(Katharine.otto@vermont.gov, 802-917-3451).  

And  
more!      

Add 
crosswalks 

Increase 
shoulder 

widths      

Improve 
intersections 

Improve 
drainage 
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